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MISSION 
STATEMENT

We are our members’ 
trusted, secure financial 
cooperative dedicated to 

providing exceptional 
value, service, and 

convenience.

VISION 
STATEMENT

To ensure Security Credit 
Union’s brand is 

held in the highest regard 
in the communities 

we serve, grow market 
share and capital, 

and expand presence 
through strategic 

mergers, acquisitions and 
partnerships.
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Message from the Chairman
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REFLECTIONS ON 2023

Dear Members,

As we look back on another year at Security Credit Union, it’s my pleasure 
to reflect on the successes and milestones that shaped 2023. The year 
was one of growth and innovation, driven by our unwavering commitment 
to our members and our communities.

EXPANDING OUR FOOTPRINT
In 2023, we took significant steps to bring our services closer to you. The 
opening of our new branch in Waterford, Michigan, was a proud moment 
for all of us. This new location is more than just a building—it’s a testament 
to our dedication to expanding access to financial services in the areas 
where our members live and work.

COMMUNITY FIRST
At Security Credit Union, our commitment to the community is as strong 
as ever. We’ve continued to support local organizations and events, 
ensuring that our presence goes beyond the financial industry. From 
sponsoring community programs to volunteering our time and resources, 
we are dedicated to enriching the lives of those around us.

Our involvement in community initiatives isn’t just a corporate responsibility—
it’s a reflection of our belief that a thriving community is the foundation 
of a strong credit union. We’re proud to have supported various local 
causes throughout the year and look forward to continuing this tradition 
in the years to come.

LOOKING FORWARD
We remain committed to putting our members first in everything we do. 
Your trust in us is what drives our success, and we are grateful for the 
opportunity to serve you. We are excited about the future and the new 
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opportunities it will bring for our credit union and our members.

Thank you for being a part of Security Credit Union. We look forward to 
another year of growth, service, and community together.

Sincerely, 
John Truchan, 

Chairman



Message from the President & CEO
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Dear Members,

As we reflect on the past year, I am honored to step into the role of 
CEO, with 38 years at Security Credit Union, I am dedicated to enhancing 
member services, community engagement, and driving our mission 
forward. I am grateful for the trust and confidence the SCU Board of 
Directors has placed in me to lead the credit union into the future. I am 
fortunate to be surrounded by a great Board of Directors, management 
team, and every single employee who serves SCU’s members and drives 
the success of the credit union. I look forward to continuing to work with 
the SCU team in support of SCU’s mission, vision, and values. 

2023 was a year of progress, adaptation, and preparation for future 
growth, and we are grateful for your continued trust and support. We 
owe a tremendous debt of gratitude to our dedicated employees and to 
you, our members, for your unwavering loyalty to Security Credit Union.

FINANCIAL STRENGTH AND STABILITY
2023 was a year of solid financial performance for Security Credit Union. 
Our focus on sound financial management and prudent decision-making 
ensured that we remained strong and secure. This stability allows us 
to continue offering competitive products and services that meet the 
diverse needs of our membership.

As part of our commitment to providing value to our members, we have 
also introduced new savings opportunities, including our expanded range 
of Certificates of Deposit (CDs) and launched support for Zelle, a service 
for transferring money between individuals. These products and services 
are designed to help you achieve your financial goals with confidence and 
security.

We were proud in 2023 to have opened our newest location and branch 
in Waterford, Michigan, further extending our reach into Metro-Detroit 
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and enhancing our ability to serve you. Additionally, we are excited to 
announce the opening of a new branch location in Midland, Michigan, as 
well as ongoing construction for a new branch in Lapeer; both of these 
new branches are expected to open in early 2025. These expansions 
will allow us to better serve our growing community and provide greater 
accessibility to our services.

LOOKING AHEAD
As we move forward, we remain dedicated to upgrading and enhancing 
our systems, products, and services to make banking with Security Credit 
Union as convenient and efficient as possible. Our members are at the 
heart of everything we do, and we are committed to helping you achieve 
your financial goals and dreams.

Thank you for your continued membership and trust in Security Credit 
Union. I am excited about the future and look forward to serving you in 
the years to come.

   

Sincerely, 
Jay Yax,

President & CEO



Financial Summary
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